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AS WELL AS OUR NEWSLETTER WE 
WILL NOW ISSUE A WEEKLY 
UPDATE.  WE ALREADY ISSUE 
NEWSLETTERS. EMAIL, WRITE ON 
THE MESSAGE BOARDS, ANNOUNCE 
AT THE DOOR, TWEET WHICH IS 
THEN POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE.  
 
UNFORTUNATELY, WITH 144 SETS 
OF PARENTS WE CANNOT 
GUARANTEE TO TELL YOU 
INDIVIDUALLY ESPECIALLY WHEN 
DIFFERENT PEOPLE MAY PICK UP 
YOUR CHILD.  
 
WOODLAND PARK DAY 
What a fabulous turn out!  A massive thank you 
for the way you all participated with the activities 
and for the fantastic feedback. 
 
EASTER BONNETS 
Don’t forget your bonnets, caps or headbands 
with an Easter theme on Friday.  
 
REUSE 
Don’t forget we are always on the lookout for 
natural materials e.g. leaves, pine cones, twigs 
etc. and items to use for creativity such as 
buttons, ribbons, wool etc.  The list is endless, if 
you have something to spare – ask!  We may well 
be able to use it.   
 
VOUCHERS FROM SAINSBURYS 
We are collecting the vouchers from Sainsbury’s.  
Please give them to your child’s teacher if you 

have any.  They help us to purchase equipment 
for the outdoor area.   
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Friday 7th April – Easter Bonnets, Caps or 
Headbands 
Friday 7th April – last day of Spring Term, children 
return to school on Monday 24th April 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 4th May – INSET (School Closed) 
Friday 19th May – Fete (An adult will need to stay 
with your child - more details to follow) 
Monday 29th May – Half Term 
Monday 26th June – Active/Healthy Living Week 
Friday 30th June – Stay and Play meeting in 
Woodland Park (session held off site with an adult 
to stay) 
Friday 21st July – Activity Day in Beechwood Park  
(session held off site with an adult to stay) 
 
Check out our website for our policies, 
prospectus and further information 
at:www.fairoakschool.co.uk 
 
Or our twitter: @FairoakNursery 

 
We currently use emails, newsletters, notice 
boards, twitter, websites and word of mouth to 
inform parents.  However, some parents still 
report they “did not know”.  If you have any 
ideas of how we can get important messages 
across please speak to a member of staff as we 
are always willing to consider new ideas.  Please 
be aware that we are governed by strict data 
protection laws.  
 
Unfortunately, as we are a small school our 
budget will not stretch to a commercial texting 
service that some schools use – but thank you to 
the parent who suggested it.   
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